
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 
We would firstly like to thank you for your continued support of Andair Ltd. 
 
Unfortunately, the global situation continues to drastically increase costs with 
the price of energy, raw materials such as metals, internal transport costs and 
wages increasing with no signs of easing. 
 
Although we have made ever effort to absorb as many of these additional costs 
as possible, we are left with little option but to increase our prices. 
 
We always strive to maintain consistent, clear communication with all our 
customers so we wanted to inform you that from 11th July 2022 there will be a 
small increase on all our products of 12.5%. 
 
Rest assured that we are clearly monitoring the situation and thank you for your 
ongoing loyalty during these most difficult times. If you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Owen Phillips 
Managing Director 
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